
TO:   Board of Education 
FROM: Chris Rice 
DATE: August 20, 2018 
SUBJECT:   Approval of LESPA Transfer 
 

Tim Cerven is recommending that Valerie Watts be transferred from LRE Aide to Middle School Office 

Aide.  Four candidates applied and four were interviewed.  The Office Aide position was vacated by 

Amanda Amm when she moved to Middle School Secretary. 

 

 

RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION: 

 

"RESOLVED, that the Lawton Community Schools Board of Education approves the transfer of 

Valerie Watts.” 


